
 

Canned Food 

Drive 

Westside Elementary is hosting its annual 

Canned Food Drive! Third grade is competing 

between classes to see who can raise the most 

canned food!  

We will raise the cans from May 6th-9th. On the 

10th, the classroom that raises the most cans 

will receive a pizza party!  

Let’s win this thing! 

- 

Miss Molly James’ Third Grade Classroom 

 



 


